## Have a suggestion or a question about DOL information collections?

Send an email to <u>DOL\_PRA\_PUBLIC@dol.gov</u>. Please be as specific as you can in identifying the information collection (e.g., provide the information collection name or a form or OMB control number.)

Public Burden Statement: According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a valid OMB control number. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 10 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. Your response is voluntary. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the U.S. Department of Labor,

Office of the Chief Information Officer, Attention: Departmental Clearance Officer, 200 Constitution Avenue, N.W., Room N 1301,

Washington, DC 20210

or email DOL PRA PUBLIC@dol.gov and reference the OMB Control Number 1225-0088. Expires 01/31/2027.

Centers and Offices About Us Resources for New DOL Employees Internships Contact Us

Paperwork Reduction Act | U.S. Department of Labor (dol.gov)